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Association B

President: Verl Tolley
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Mr. Jeff Perry

Associate Superintendent

Business Services

Livingston Range School Division # 68
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Dear Jeff,

With this letter, we are requesting an opportunity to meet with the negotiating
committee of the School Board with the intent of coming to a collective
agreement on a new contract. Our current contract will expire at the end of August.
We look forward to meeting with you at a time convenient to your schedule.

Thank you for your consideration and look forward to hearing from you with

possible dates on your calendar.

Thank you,

H

Verl J. Tolley
President
Willow Creek School Bus Drivers Association
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